Qur ref: 9178¢f Your ref;

Mr Steve Cox
Environmental Health & Consumer

Protection

Roebuck House Devon BCU

Abbey Road - Paignton Police Station

Torquay PO Box 1
Paignton

Devon TQ3 2YF

18 Navember 2008 Teiephone: 01803 841327

Dear Mr Cox

| refer to your letter of 17" November 2008 with regards to Local Government
(Miscellaneous Provisions) Act 1882 ~ Street Trading Schedule and the Public Notice

dated 23" of October 2008.

The police have considered this matter and there are no objections, but in respect of
Reddenhill Road (between Babbacombe Road and Cary Avenue), whenever street
trading takes place the road should be closed and parking prohibited.

Should you require any further information | can be contacted at Paignton Police
Station.
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